
NORTH NORFOLK DISTRICT COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT 2017-18 

LOCAL AUDIT AND ACCOUNTABILITY ACT, 2014 

ACCOUNTS AND AUDIT REGULATIONS, 2015 

 

NOTICE is hereby given, in accordance with regulation 16 of the Accounts and Audit (England) 

Regulations 2015 that the Audit of North Norfolk District Council’s Statement of Accounts for the year 

ended 31 March 2018 has been concluded and the audited statements have been published. 

An unqualified opinion was given on the financial statements and Ernst Young, the appointed auditor, 

issued their Audit Completion Certificate on 26 July 2018. 

The Statement of Accounts are available for inspection by any local government elector, at North 

Norfolk District Council, Council Offices, Holt Road, Cromer, between 9.00 am and 4.30 pm Monday to 

Friday.  

Alternatively any local government elector may request a copy of the statements by writing to the Head 

of Finance and Assets, North Norfolk District Council, Council Offices, Holt Road, Cromer, Norfolk. NR27 

9EN, or by viewing them on the Council’s website at: 

https://www.north-norfolk.gov.uk/tasks/finance/view-the-councils-statement-of-accounts/ 

 

Head of Finance and Assets 
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